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17th May 2021 
  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
End of Year Arrangements for Y13 
 
Our Y13 students are currently working very hard to complete their A Level assessments and 
have been making improvements to the work they have already done in their BTEC courses.  
 
We expect students to attend all lessons until Friday 28th May, if they are sitting A Levels, or until 
they have completed and submitted their final piece of coursework, if they are completing BTEC 
qualifications. For BTEC qualifications, students must attend lessons until the course leader has 
confirmed that they no longer need to attend. Once the course is completed, students should 
see the Deputy Head of Sixth Form, Mr Ackland, to arrange any further progression interviews or 
support they may need. Our Careers Advisor, Ms Evans, will be available for students to book 
appointments with should they require her advice or assistance.  
 
Following the conclusion of your child’s final assessments, we are inviting them to take part in 
our Y13 Remote Transition Programme on Teams. The programme will take place entirely online 
between Wednesday 9th – Friday 18th June. Students will be able to take part in a range of 
activities that will support their transition to their next stage of learning. They will have access to 
high quality resources that will teach them skills in money management, cooking and managing 
their wellbeing as well as providing them with an opportunity to make a start on activities specific 
to their university or apprenticeship courses. Students will be given access to the programme 
through their Teams accounts. Should they want or require any further guidance during this time 
they should be in touch with their tutor, Mr Ackland or Miss Rothwell.   
 
Your child will be able to collect their A Level/BTEC results on Tuesday 10th August from 
8.00am-11.00am. Ms Evans, Careers Advisor, will be available on the day to offer support and 
advice. There will also be staff on site to support students and offer guidance should they need 
to use the clearing process. If a student is unavailable to collect results on this day, they should 
advise Mr Ackland or Miss Rothwell of this in advance, and ensure that they inform them of 
where the results should be posted to. Alternatively, if a student wishes for someone else to 
collect the results on their behalf, they will need to provide a letter to this effect with the name of 
the person collecting the results. Under no circumstances can results be given via a telephone 
conversation or email. 
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We are excited to announce that Y13 Graduation will be held on 15th July from 4.30-7.00pm at 
Hampstead School. You will receive a formal invitation in the coming weeks, and we would be 
grateful if you would reply, once received, to confirm your attendance. 
 
It has been a pleasure to have your child with us throughout their Sixth Form years and we look 
forward to celebrating their achievements in the near future. We wish your child every success in 
their forthcoming assessments and beyond. Please do not hesitate to contact me, the Deputy 
Head of Sixth Form, or their tutor, if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Robert Hague 
Deputy Head 

 


